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Through living our Christian values, everyone at WCEJS has the opportunity to flourish. 

We nurture the curiosity to learn, the courage to lead and the compassion to care. 
Building solid foundations (Matthew 7: 24-27) 

 
 
16 September 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are delighted to inform you about an exciting and enriching opportunity for our Year 6 students: the 
upcoming Outdoor Education Experience Week. This program will start with a Team Building Day on 
Monday 23rd September, and will continue with the main Outdoor Education Experience Week from 
Monday 23rd June to Wednesday 25th June. During these events, children will engage in a variety of 
stimulating land and water-based activities and enjoy a 2-night stay at Caldecotte Activity Centre in Milton 
Keynes. 

 
Here are the details for both events: 

 
Team Building Day: 
Date: Monday 23rd September 
Cost: £16.50 per child 

 
Outdoor Education Experience Week: 
Dates: Monday 23rd June to Wednesday 25th June 
Location: Caldecotte Activity Centre, Milton Keynes 
Cost: £226 per child. This fee covers boarding, meals, transport, insurance, and all activities. 

 
Total Cost: £242.50 per child for both activities. 

 
Payment Plan: To make this experience more manageable, we have combined the payments for both 
events and spread them over 8 months. Payments will appear as two separate items on ParentPay: 
Experience Week part 1 and Experience week part 2. The first instalment is not due until 31st October, but 
we will need your consent for the Team Building Day before the event takes place (to be done on 
experience week part 1). 

 
Instalments: The total cost will be divided into 8 equal instalments of £30 with a deposit amount of £2.50. 
Payments can be made in larger or smaller amounts as needed, but we ask that all instalments are 
completed by 31st May 2025. 

 
Part Funding: For families on low incomes, some funding may be available. To discuss your situation 
confidentially, please contact Karen Smith, School Business Manager, at finance@wendoverjunior.co.uk or 
by calling the school. 

 
We appreciate your support in making these enriching experiences possible for your children. If you have 
any questions or need further information, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
Bruce Kirk 
Year 6 Leader 

 


